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Letter to the Editor

British Academic Conference in Otolaryngology

Dear Sir,

As many of your readers will already know, I have the
considerable honour of being the Master of the next
British Academic Conference to be held in Dublin 1991.
To commemorate that event, and indeed all the past
academic conferences, I hope to publish a Monograph
which would include highlights of these occasions,
photographs ... memories from past Masters etc.
Already a certain amount of documentation is available
but if this publication, which will be given free to all
Registrants, is to be both accurate and informative then
I need the help of those hundreds of people around the
world who have taken part in these very happy gather-
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ings. Hopefully, you will treat this letter as a request for
help. Write, phone, accost me at meetings or use friends
who might be coming to London to let me know what
you might be willing to lend me. The sooner the better,
for if I cannot get enough information then I cannot
write the Monograph.
Looking forward to masses of papers, slides, photo-
graphs or indeed recollections.
Warmest regards,
Yours sincerely,
D. F. N. Harrrison, M.D., M.S., Ph.D., F.R.C.S.
Professor of Laryngology and Otology.
Royal National Throat, Nose and Ear Hospital,
Grays Inn Road,
London WC1X 8EE.
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